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March 10, 1983

Mrs. Dorothy Ellinwood, Secretary
MCKownville Improvement Association
22 Elmwood Street

Albany, New York 12203

Dear Mrs. Ellinwood:

This is in reply to your letter of February 15, 1983. Please excuse
the delay in my repsonse. I wanted to present a new plan to the Town Board
on the evening of March 8th, 1983, dealing with the subject of your letter.
I wanted to inform the Town Board about my recommendations prior to making
them public.

Over the past two months I spoke with many people in the McKownville
area about voting on the SUNY Campus. These people expressed opinions very
similar to the stand taken by the McKownville Improvement Association. They
also requested that the polling place be left at the McKownville Fire Depart-
ment. 1 appreciate the Improvement Associations comments as conveyed in your
letter. I also appreciated the comments from the other individuals who may
or may not be in the Improvement Association. It was based upon their recommen-—
dations that I proposed to the Town Board that a new election district be
created and numbered District #22. This District has boundries encompassing
the State University of New York insofar as it is situated in the Town of
Guilderland. This proposal, approved by the Town Board on March 8th, eliminates
the necessity of moving the polling place for those voters in the area of Town
along the eastern side of Fuller Road and east of that Road and north of Route
20. I am happy to inform you then, that with the arrival of primary day and
election day of this year the voters in the area just referred to will be voting
in the McKownville Fire House.

Thank you very much for taking the time to convey the recommendations of the
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McKownville Improvement Association to this office. It is omnly through the
cooperation of the Improvement Associations such as yours and the willingness
of other citizens to comment that our government can be as responsive as 1 hope
it 1is.

Once again thank you, please give my best regards to all the members of your
Association.

Very-truly yours,

Kevin A. Moss
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